
Dear committee members:  
 
To expand on my previous submission, if you could establish a transportation system that involved: 

• very, very little time to set up  
• very, very little cost to set up, especially with grant money available 
• an enjoyable, no-stress experience for the rider 
• no immense carbon footprint from steel production for rails or overpass armatures 
• no immense carbon footprint for concrete production 
• no immense carbon footprint for lengthy utilization of diesel-powered heavy equipment on site 

and delivering materials 
• no lengthy disruption to nearby areas from construction 
• no infrastructure eyesores 
• no reduction of tree canopy to fit rails or roads, or more lanes, asphalt, or sidewalks 
• no difficulty in adapting to changing ridership needs 

would you want to look into it? 
 
The place to look is Frog Ferry at https://frogferry.com/ 
for transportation innovation in the Metro region and a pilot project queued up and ready. 
 
Progress is made by people who look beyond the routine established status quo and are able to see an 
opportunity that others miss. 
 
Sincerely, 
Anatta Blackmarr 
Oak Grove resident 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffrogferry.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cjct.exhibits%40oregonlegislature.gov%7C1bf98c1d5e564a022f7808dcdd8ae41f%7C489a9c84574a48c7b72a2450511334cc%7C1%7C0%7C638628835819437563%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hmlZLo9gOvCEIk4EsgwStPAETiahkQg7hdHM8l0EU8w%3D&reserved=0

